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A message from Mrs Robinson 

 

Haxby 100 
A Pledge for our children’s Creative, Cultural and Everyday 

Entitlement 
 

This week we have been talking to the children 

about our Haxby 100. The children have been busy 

discussing all of the exciting experiences and events 

they have taken part in their time at Haxby Road 

Academy. We believe our Haxby Road 100 opens the 

cultural doors for our children. Please remember to 

look at our school Twitter or Facebook page to see all 

of the children’s cultural experiences in and around 

York.  

If any parent or carer has any experiences or 

cultural events they feel our children would benefit 

from or you would like your child to take part in 

please let their class teacher know.  

Take care 

Mrs Robinson 

 

 
 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% 

This week our attendance was: 90.56% 

Nursery: 84.90% 

Reception: 96.44% 

Year 1: 87.45% 

Year 2 KE: 92.59% 

Year 2 NS: 98.41% 

Year 3: 84.98% 

Year 4: 93.15% 

Year 5: 94.44% 

Year 6: 85.02% 

The winning class is… Nessgate 2NS 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

 
Our Reading Pathway 

 

This year we have been focusing on phonics and continuing to 

foster the children’s love for reading across school. We 

have a new phonics scheme called Little Waddle. We would 

now like to share with you our Reading Pathway across 

school. Please see the attached Reading Pathway Promise. 

 

Our Reading Intent: We value reading as a crucial life skill. 

By the time children leave us, they read confidently for 

meaning and regularly enjoy reading for pleasure.  

Daily Story Time 

From Tiny Steps to Year 6 every class will have a daily class 

story time as we believe this is key for advertising the joy 

of reading, immersing our children in a range of genres and 

encourages a lifelong relationship with books and develops 

their understanding of language so our children can grow 

into adults who can read easily and frequently for work, 

knowledge or pleasure! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year is extra special because it 

is the 25th World Book Day!  At 

Haxby Road we love to read and 

can't wait to celebrate all things 

books! We would like to invite 

children to come to school dressed 

as their favourite book character or 

in their PJs for a bedtime story if 

they would prefer! We are excited to 

have an author visit our school and 

take part in lots of other activities 

too!  


